
PUNCTUALITY
We are still seeing some children arriving to school after the 
gates have closed. Arriving to the classroom later than their 

peers can be upsetting for your child and disrupts the learning of 
the other children in the classroom. 

During September a total of 2386 minutes of learning time was 
lost due to children arriving late to school.

EVERY MINUTE COUNTS!

• Please remember you should only keep your 

child at home if they have an illness or virus 

that requires them to isolate. Medical 
appointments where possible need to be 

attended outside of school hours.

• During September there were 702 sessions of 

absence from 199 children. 

• Failing to provide a reason for your child's 

absence and medical appointments without 

evidence will result in an unauthorised 

absence being recorded.

• The school gates are open from 8.40am 
and close at 8.53am ready for registration 
at 8.55am. 
• If your child is persistantly late then you 

may be subject to an Education Penalty 
Notice.
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Here to support you 
with attendance is:

Mrs Aaron 

School Attendance  
Target is 96% 

If your child is going to be absent 
you must call the absence line on 

01942 671442 and press option 2 to 
leave a message. 

Breakfast 
Club 

7:45am - 8:45am 
£1.50 per session
No need to book

Category Number of pupils Sessions missed

Illness 110 391

Unauthorised 52 216

Medical 25 30

Holiday 12 65

CLASS September 
Attendance

RS 95.7 %

1S 91.9 %

2S 95.0 %

2P 92.8 %

3S 97.3 %

3P 94.8 %

4S 92.1 %

4P 93.2 %

5S 91.4 %

5P 95.6 %

6S 97.0 %

6P 96.8 %

SCHOOL 94.3 %

Missing just 2 days 
of school every 

month becomes 20 
days over the year!


